
Friday 15th September 2023  

Topaz NewsleƩer 
 

I have thoroughly enjoyed having the children in school this week. We have had a wonderful start to 
school this week and all the children have been seƩling in well. They have made new friends and are 
geƫng stuck into all the new learning that we have to offer. 

Here are some photos of what we have been geƫng up to over the week. 

 

  

 

We have been discovering some bugs, exploring 
the role play area, making dinner with 
playdough, wriƟng secret messages, painƟng 
some pictures, and seeing how cars move. This is 
just a small snippet of what we have been up to! 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

- Parents meeƟng for all parents: Thursday 5th October 2:30pm-3:30pm.  
- Children need to bring coats into school with them as the weather can change quite 

unpredictably at this Ɵme of year. 
- Should you need to get in contact about something it would be best to email myself 

james.keeping@sgmail.org.uk  

 

We are looking forward to another amazing week next week! 

Mr Keeping 



Friday 15th September 2023  

 

Week 3 18th –22nd September  

9.05am-11.30am  

  elephants 

PE Kit on Friday 

18th – 22nd September  

1.00pm-3.25pm 

       lions  

PE Kit on Friday +forest school gear 

Week 4 25th -29th September 

All children morning session plus lunch, then home 

9.00am – 12.30pm 

lions and elephants 

PE Kit on Friday 

Week 5 Monday 2nd October onwards 

9.00am-3.30pm including lunch (Unless individual arrangements have been made) 

elephants        lions   

PE Kits on Thursday and Friday 

Friday forest school gear 


